
Dear recipients of this mail 

It is with great sorrow that I have learnt of the passing away of a highly appreciated expert and 
specialist on water management and good friend with whom I had the privilege to work in the 
years 2006 to 2010 and with whom the contacts were not lost ever since. His passing away is a 
great loss for the water management community at large and for Uzbekistan in particular. 

His knowledge and warm personality will remain unforgettable and deeply enshrined in my 
memory. 

Rest his soul in peace. 

Respectfully 

Hanspeter Maag 

 

Former Head rtd. 

Swiss Cooperation Program Central Asia 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs 


